
 

 

 

RE: FBYC Junior Regatta & Clinic  
June 26, 27 & 28 
Tenting & Boat Slip Updates 
 
Greetings Junior Families- 

FBYC is very excited to host the first 2020 Junior Event on the Chesapeake Bay and we welcome our 
racers and their families.  We will be adhering to all safety measures to ensure a great and healthy 
regatta. 

We have had a few inquiries regarding camping in tents on our lovely grounds.  FBYC welcomes our 
sailor campers but wants to share that currently we have limited camping space (tents only).  Currently, 
under Governor Executive Orders, Phase 2, all tents must be 20’ apart.  Subsequently, our ability to 
provide our typical tenting space is severely limited. 

Anyone wishing to camp in a tent must be already registered for the Jr Regatta and MUST reach out to 
our General Manager, Brian Ankrom to inquire of space and availability.  Additionally, you will need to 
check in with Mr. Ankrom upon arrival for your tent space as spaces will be determined by total space, 
reservations and tent size.  Mr. Ankrom will be managing the list of campers.  We appreciate your 
understanding and adherence to our state requirements as well as FBYC safety needs. 

Please utilize e-mail to inquire of space and availability to camp on FBYC grounds in a tent via 

Brian James Ankrom, PMP 
General Manager 
• Mobile:  804-334-7575 
• Email:  gm@fbyc.net 
• Web:  www.fbyc.net 

 

We may have a few open boat slips as well, but they also must be reserved in advance to ensure we 
have proper space.  Please utilize the above information to contact our General Manager, Brian Ankrom. 

Alternatively, please use the link below to seek other accommodations in the area: 

https://www.fbyc.net/visitor/accommodations/ 

Our beloved swimming pool will not be open at this time as we are still in Phase 2 but once boats have 
launched the Fishing Bay beach is open to our guests.  Please ensure you keep an eye on small children 
especially near our boat ramp.  Our hope is for everyone to enjoy the fresh air, salt water and great 
racing. 

mailto:gm@fbyc.net
https://ind01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fbyc.net%2F&data=01%7C01%7CElizabeth.Staas%40gomedassist.com%7C5496bbb9f3ee4ff7bc5908d8121740a3%7Ca7fdc8c0f5974c079e01344a32000d20%7C1&sdata=A6yCFrj2H33tLTpCs7ODX%2F%2BQ9zeRmAEcfEqmIdT5a5o%3D&reserved=0
https://www.fbyc.net/visitor/accommodations/


Our restrooms are open and we ask you utilize good sense in limiting gathering inside of them and our 
clubhouse while we all await a green light to move into Phase 3.  FBYC has been and will continue to be 
extremely diligent in frequent cleaning of all surfaces to provide the safest environment for our 
members and guests. 

Let’s go Sailing- 

Elizabeth Staas 
FBYC Vice Commodore 


